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NDAA 2019 Statement

TagMaster products and solutions are vital parts in Access and Security applications. Our
strategy has for many years been to move our production from China to production sites
in Europe. TagMaster has also made sure no equipment from the companies banned in
the 2019 National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) are used in our products and
solutions.

As the above work is fully implemented, TagMaster is pleased to inform that the products
we offer to the US government and to US government contractors and grant recipients
are NDAA 2019 compliant. Specifically, none of our products contain components from
any of the companies highlighted in Section 889. Our products are well suited for SMB,
enterprise, and critical applications where compliance is essential, such as government,
utilities, commercial, campuses, military, retail, and many others.
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